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Hannah Elliott

From: Hannah F. Stevenson <HStevenson@sglaw.com>
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 2:01 PM
To: John Eisler; Hannah Elliott; Plan
Cc: Mark D. Shipman
Subject: Additional Record Submittal- Hegele Expansion - Traffic Control Sign Photo 

(217-24-000197-PLNG)
Attachments: Photo- Permanent Traffic Control Sign Installed (03-21-2025).jpg

Good afternoon, 

Please enter this email and the attached photo into the record for case no. 217-24-000197-PLNG. 

The attached photo demonstrates that the Applicant installed the permanent traƯic control sign today, March 21, 
2025.  

This permanent sign replaces the temporary sign that Applicant had previously installed following the traƯic 
control concerns some member(s) of the Planning Commission raised during their site visit on November 13, 
2024.  

Please confirm receipt. 

Thank you,  

Hannah Stevenson 
Paralegal - Real Estate & Land Use Practice Group 

Willamette Valley OƯice: Park Place Professional Center, Suite 200 | 250 Church Street SE | Salem, Oregon 97301 
Central Oregon OƯice: Vision Plaza, Suite 150 | 404 SW Columbia Street | Bend, Oregon 97702 
Mailing Address: PO Box 470 | Salem, OR 97308 
OƯice: 503.399.1070 | Direct: 503.485.4244 | Fax: 503.371.2927 
Email | Web 

This message & attachments hereto are privileged and confidential.  Do not forward, copy, or print without authorization. 
Sender has scrubbed metadata from the attachment & recipient shall not scan for metadata erroneously remaining. If 
recipient does not agree to all conditions above, recipient shall delete this message & the attachments & notify sender by 
email. 

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 
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